
 

 

	
	
	
	
 
26th September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have been working with our partner university, the University of Hull, to offer 
students currently on a double or triple Applied General programme a day visit to the 
university’s main campus. Students from New College Doncaster, New College 
Pontefract and New College Bradford will be attending. 
 

Visit To: University of Hull 

Departure Date: Wednesday 5th October 
Depart 
Time: 8.45am 

Return Date: Wednesday 5th October 
Return 
Time: 3.30pm 

Cost: Free Payment Deadline Date*: N/A 
 
The visit is an ideal opportunity for students to visit a university, attend seminars and 
workshops and get a real insight into what studying in Higher Education is like.  
 
We will be travelling to and from the venue by coach. Lunch vouchers will be issued 
to all students on arrival. The University has several catering outlets on campus that 
can cater for all dietary requirements. 
 
Students will sign up for the trip and choose their seminar sessions in class before the 
trip. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Chris Whittaker 
Progression Lead 
 

 


